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Take a peek!Take A Peek:

Add a little bit of body text

*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will 
need to postpone.

Add http://bit.ly/RPSA2019

Each year, our school improvement team conducts a 

survey of parents, staff members, and students in 

third through eighth grades. The information 

gathered is used to plan school improvement 

initiatives for the coming school year and to 

understand current perceptions of our educational 

program. The survey contains approximately 30 

questions and provides an opportunity for you to 

share additional comments. 

 

Please complete the survey found at the following 

link:  

Annual Parent Survey:

Happy Early Release Wednesday!

The Renaissance Report will now be sent to families via email 
and text on Wednesdays instead of Mondays. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfCbb-SZBaMD6O744ubXWCZwTEIi5mY3YeXqaCDtXgorxH6hA/viewform


Renaissance 
Public School Academy 

 invites you to 

swim into our school 

for Kindergarten Roundup!



PTO News:
The next PTO  meeting is 

Tuesday, March 5th at 5:30! 

All are welcome to attend!
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Click on the link here:

http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com/








Middle School Happenings



Athletics
Girls Basketball: 

Upcoming Games 

February 27 - Tonight! “A/B” Teams will travel to 

St. Mary, in Big Rapids, to take on the Colts.  The 

action is set to begin at 5:30pm.  The final game of 

the evening will begin shortly after the first game 

is finished. Go support both teams this evening! 

February 28 - Our “B” Team will travel to Cadillac 

to play the Patriots of Heritage Christian. The 

game is set to begin at 6:00pm. Good luck, ladies! 

 

Uniforms Reminder: 

All Boys Basketball and Cheer Team uniforms 

are due at this time! Please, wash them and 

return them to Mr. McCausey as soon as possible. 

 There are many still out there.   

 

Athletics Senior Event Fundraiser: 

Information regarding an 8th grade basketball 

event fundraiser will be announced soon! Be on 

the lookout for an upcoming announcement! Go 

Rams! 



Ms. Z. will be 
needing a large 

collection of 
clean water 

bottles for an 
upcoming art 

project. Please 
drop any you 

have in the tub 
outside her 

classroom door. 
Thank you in 

advance!



 

 

 

LEGO Club will be held after 

school this  Thursday, February 28th!   

 

We will meet in the cafeteria right after 

school and end at 4:15.  

 

 Lego Club is for any student (Voyagers 

through 8th grade) who just loves to 

play with Lego Bricks! Forms were sent 

home with all Voyagers and Islanders 

and offered to Trailblazers. If your child 

needs a form, please pick one up from 

Mrs. P or from the communication 

center outside the office.  

Lego Club!


